
 

 

 

Australian Institute of Administrative Law SA Chapter 

INVITES YOU TO A PRESENTATION BY  

Jesse Metzer 

Crown Solicitor’s Office  
 

 

 
 

Parliamentary Privilege 
 
“For over 450 years, agents of the Executive have had to confront the realities of parliamentary 
privilege; a privilege which is of fundamental importance to our system of government.” 
 
This session will provide an overview of parliamentary privilege in Australia, and outline its principal 
effects and implications for administrative decision-makers and in public law litigation.   
 
 

 

 
 

Chaired by Rodger Prince, Senior Executive Lawyer  
Australian Government Solicitor 

 

1.00 p.m. Thursday, 29 May 2025 
(Please arrive early for sign-in) 

 
 

The Auditorium, Ground Floor, 55 Currie Street 
 

 
RSVP by Monday, 26 May 2025 to aialsa@adam.com.au  

mailto:aialsa@adam.com.au

